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January 26, 2022 
 
Representative David P. Linsky  
State House Room 26 
Boston, MA 02133 
 
Dear Honorable Representative Linsky: 
 
Natick’s 2021 Fall Annual Town Meeting authorized the Select Board to file a Home Rule Petition 
authorizing the Town of Natick to hold Hybrid Town Meetings.  A certification of vote for this Article is 
attached. 
 
Thank you for your efforts in support of this Petition, and please do not hesitate to contact me or Town 
Administrator, James Errickson with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
   
 
Karen Adelman-Foster 
Chair, Select Board 
 
Attachment 
 

 Cc:  Senate President Karen Spilka  
        Senator Rebecca Rausch 

       James Errickson, Town Administrator 
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